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Veronica Garcia-Ulloa

From: Veronica Garcia-Ulloa

Sent: Wednesday, September 12, 2007 3:10 PM
To: 'kortega@newstartcom.com'

Cc: Joann Ekblad; Mikelle Morra; George Li
Subject: Incomplete Section 214 Application

Attachments: SAMPLE-Requestinfo.doc

Good Afternoon,

Your application for New Start Communication Corp, File # ITC-214-20070906-00366 has been
reviewed and to complete the process you will need to send in the following information pertaining to
questions 9, 11, 14 and 15 of section 63.18. Attached is a sample application to follow. Please provide
me with the required information no later than C.O.B. September 19, 2007; otherwise the application
will be dismissed. You may e-mail the attachment to me at Veronica.Garcia-Ulloa@fcc.gov or to
Joann.Ekblad@fcc.gov as a PDF document.

Thank you,

Veronica Garcia-Ulloa
Veronica.Garcia-Ulloa@fcc.gov
Federal Communications Commission
International Bureau/Policy Division
(202) 418-0481

9/12/2007



